
CEU Honolulu Installs New 
Fuel Tank at Station Maui to 
Improve Station Resiliency 

 Civil Engineering Unit (CEU) Honolulu completed a replacement of the 
existing, out of commission gasoline tank at Station Maui with a new 
250-gallon tank. The project also provided a new foundation, tank 
system, associated electrical equipment, and new safety bollards.

 This project provides critical fueling capability for STA Maui 
operational assets to include enhanced contingency reserves. Prior to 
this project, STA Maui had been fueling their 29-foot Response 
Boats-Small (RB-S) with 5-gallon jerry cans.

 As evident from the response to Hurricane Dora and the Maui wildfires 
in 2023, the station requires organic fueling capabilities to sustain 
operations, including during contingency operations when Station Maui 
may receive additional RB-S from Honolulu for the response. This 
requirement is especially critical on remote islands like Maui with 
limited commercial marine fueling facilities.




